From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:48:42 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 3:09 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
RODNEY BOWIE

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I don't think it is fair that Hydro One Networks Inc. wants to raise the rate of Hydro for seasonal users by 100%
when we already pay higher delivery costs than non seasonal users. Most of us have non seasonal homes that we pay
Hydro rates on. What about the people on fixed incomes that have summer camps do you want them to have to sell
because of higher costs or start looking into generators to disconnect from Hydro One.





